
1st Grade Teacher – Extended leave replacement. 

 

The Lebanon Borough School has an opening for an extended leave replacement for 1st grade for the 
2024 calendar year.  The posi�on will begin on January 2, 2024 and con�nue through December 23, 
2024.  Candidate must have a NJ Teacher cer�fica�on for elementary school, standard cer�ficate 
preferred but will consider a candidate with a  provisional cer�ficate or CEAS.  Please send leter of 
interest and resume to Dr. Bruce Arcurio via email to barcurio@lebanonschool.org. 


